
 

 

The South Peace Art Society is a cornerstone for arts and culture in the Peace Country and is a central gathering place where 
people from all communities are welcomed to create, share, develop and exchange artistic and creative knowledge, experience and 

skills. 

To Chair Hiebert and the Directors of the Peace River Regional District, 

 

I write to request your support in recognizing the South Peace Art Society as a 

regional service provider in the South Peace. As you may know, the Society has been 

providing valuable artistic programming and services to the region for many years now, and 

we believe that recognition of this from the Regional District through a letter of support 

would enhance our ability to continue to serve the region. 

 

The South Peace Art Society offers a variety of programs and activities that promote 

artistic expression, skill development, and community engagement. We partner with our 

members and local artists to provide workshops, classes, and events that are accessible to 

people of all ages and backgrounds, and we are committed to fostering a vibrant and inclusive 

artistic community in the Peace River Regional District. Our mission is joined at the hip with 

helping residents love where they live, and giving visitors an insight into the great parts of the 

Peace. 

 

In order to continue to offer these programs and services, we rely in part on funding 

from various sources, including BC Gaming funding. As we prepare to submit our 2023 

application, we are seeking letters of support from community stakeholders and leaders, 

including the Peace River Regional District. 

 

We believe that recognition as a regional service provider by the Peace River Regional 

District would demonstrate the important role that the Society plays in the cultural and social 

fabric of our region. It would also signal to potential funders and partners that the Society is a 

trusted and valued community organization with a proven track record of delivering high-

quality artistic programming. 

 

We respectfully request that the Peace River Regional District consider issuing a letter 

of support for the South Peace Art Society as a regional service provider, to be included in our 

2023 BC Gaming Grant application. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, and please do not hesitate to contact us if 

you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

Thank you for everything you do, 

Duncan Malkinson 
Duncan Malkinson 

Executive Director, 

Dawson Creek Art Gallery 

250-782-0187 

ed@dcartgallery.ca 
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